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Goldberg & Osborne to Open New Office in Historic Broadway Village  

TUCSON, AZ- Goldberg & Osborne has signed a lease for the corner endcap space in the 

historic Broadway Village, located at the southwest corner of Broadway Boulevard and 

Country Club Road. The address for the new 2,889 square foot office space is 3052 E. 

Broadway Blvd, Tucson, AZ. Goldberg & Osborne is personal injury law firm and is the 

largest law firm in Arizona with 21 locations. 

Craig Finfrock of Commercial Retail Advisors, LLC represented the Landlord, CRI 

Broadway Village Partners, LLC, and the Tenant, Goldberg and Osborne, was represented 

by Jesse Peron of CBRE in this lease transaction. Commercial Retail Advisors, founded in 

2001, specializes in the leasing and sales of shopping centers and retailer tenant 

representation throughout southern Arizona. For more information, please contact Craig 

Finfrock of Commercial Retail Advisors at (520) 290-3200 or visit their website at 

www.cradvisorsllc.com.  
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